
Image Release Form 

Our website, selinsgrovewrestling.org, is a great resource for everything Selinsgrove Wrestling related. 

Part of making the site current and fun for our athletes is picture and video additions. At some point 

during the season, regardless of what level you’re at, you will probably see Greg Rhoads taking pictures 

or videotaping the matches. Greg is the website guru. We like putting pictures from different events on 

our site as well as video highlights. Nothing embarrassing will ever appear on our site. However, if you 

are opposed to your child being on the site for any reason you need to sign this form and turn it in to the 

appropriate person. 

 

Turn your forms into: 

Elementary – Tameka Carter at wrestling sign ups or at the first day of practice. 

Junior High – Coach Carpenter or Bastian during the parent meeting on the first day of practice. 

Varsity – Coach Martin at any point during the preseason.  

 

 

Note: If we don’t receive this form your wrestler will most likely 

appear on the site a few times throughout the year. 

 

By signing this form, you are saying that you do not want your wrestler(s) to appear on the site in any 

way. 

 

Wrestler Name (Print) ____________________  

 

Parent Name (Print)  ______________________  Parents Signature______________________ 


